
STUDENT CONSENT FORM 
 
 
Dear Holliday ISD Families, 
 
 
We are getting close to rolling out our new notification system that will allow families 
to monitor the location of your student while they are on the bus or here at school.  
We have partnered with Novotrax to provide this service to all families that want to 
make use of it.   
 
This partnership developed from conversations with Novotrax staff and their desire to 
find a district where they could install the equipment to test out their new technology.  
Through this partnership, we are able to make these apps available to all of our 
families at no cost to you or to the district.  We want to make sure that all of our 
families understand that participation in this program is completely voluntary and not 
a requirement of the district for your child. 
 
If you opt in, your child will be given a lanyard with a card attached to it that can be 
read as they enter the bus or the campus.  You will be able to check an app on your 
phone to see where your student is during the day while they are on the bus or here 
at school.    
 
If you would like for your student to participate in this system, please fill out the 
information below.  If you do not wish for your student to participate, no further action 
is necessary. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cody Carroll 
Superintendent 
Holliday ISD 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give consent for my student to participate in the Novotrax notification system. 
 
Student name: ___________________________________ 
 
Student Grade: ___________________________________ 
 
Parent signature: ___________________________________    
 
Date:                         ___________________________________ 
 
 


